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GATT Office Circular No. 49/Add.l 

DOCUMENTS HAVING SPECIAL DISTRIBUTION 

Addendum 

The last sentence of paragraph 3 should read as follows: 

"No stocks will be kept of these documents by the Pool Supervisor unless 
specific instructions are given by the requesting officer who should 
take into account any subsequent use of the document in question. If 
it is considered that stocks are not necessary, he may deem it useful 
to keep the stencils for a later re-roll. The requesting officer is 
furthermore responsible for indicating to the Pool Supervisor the 
distribution, if any, that should be made within the secretariat, 
keeping in mind all interested persons that should receive a copy." 


